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Farewell to the batch of final year BE (Aerospace) students, one of the most
cherishing moments in IIAEM was organised on 15™ April 2013 at Jain Global
Campus. Having been the hosts, juniors took immense pleasure in bidding a
memorable farewell. Although, with emotions running high, it was an opportunity
to recall the most precious events during the last 4 years, the seniors took their
chance to look back into the past and admire the time spent at I[IAEM. The
presence of all faculty members had made this occasion a blessed moment. As
this is the first passing out of a BE(Aerospace) batch from IIAEM, Dr. N G R
lyengar, Director, IIAEM wished all the students a very successful and
prosperous life ahead.




